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Comments: Attention Brooke M. Brown Pemigewasset District Ranger,

Dear Brooke Brown,
The area around Lake Tarleton needs to be protected from logging so close to it's shores.

100 feet from shore is way to close and is not enough of a distance from the lake.
what is left from logging will certainly be subject to blow downs, and at 100 feet erosion into the lake is most
likely, and to much light and sun will effect the lake's well being.

1,000 feet would be more like it along with backing off from being so close to the tributaries that feed the lake.

This would help you in making it easier for the public to accept your plans.
Thank you for listening!

Best,

N



